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24 February 2014

Anthony Jordan
i-request-1405-894662be@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Anthony
Request made under the Official Information Act 1982

On 19 January 2014 you requested information under the Official Information Act 1982
regarding sealing State Highway 38 from the Department of Conservation. The NZ Transport
Agency received your transferred request on 24 January 2014.

On 5 February 2014 the Transport Agency emailed you to inform you that there is currently no
intention to seal State Highway 38 and asked if you still wanted to proceed with your request.
We also sought your clarification on certain points.

As a considerable amount of time has passed with no response, the Transport Agency is
closing off your request. If you wish to re-submit your request in the future we ask that you do

so with due particularity so that the Transport Agency can respond in a way that is useful to
you.

If you would like to discuss this letter with the Transport Agency please reply by return email
to official.correspondence@nzta.govt.nz or contact Chuck Dowdell, Highway Manager Napier,
by email to chuck.dowdell@nzta.govt.nz or by phone on (06) 974 5517.

Yours sincerely

Andrew Martin
Manager Official Information



